A Berkeley

August 2019
Re: Upcoming Alleyway Repairs
Dear Southern Village Homeowner:

The SVHOA Board of Directors has approved making alley repairs. Asphalt
Enterprises will begin on Monday, August 12t (weather permitting). They
anticipate the repairs taking about 4 days. They will provide cones and traffic
control. Asphalt repairs will dry immediately and cracks will be dry by the time
the crew leaves.

If you have any questions please contact the office at 919-448-5150 (call or text)
or send and e-mail to: officemanager@berkeleychapelhill.com.

Sincerely,

Michelle Johnson

Office Manager

Berkeley Property Management

(919) 448-5150
officemanager@berkeleychapelhill.com
manager@southernvillage.org

Cc:  Patsy Smith, SVHOA Field Manager

710 Market Street, Suite 21, Chapel Hill, NC 27516



